
US-90 (W Duval St.) 
From: Baya Drive 

to Llewellyn Avenue 

US-41 (Main Blvd.) 
At NW Bascom Norris Drive 

Tuesday,  
November 12, 2019 

 
Open House 

Drop by anytime between 4:00—6:00 p.m. 
to review project exhibits & talk with 

Dept. staff 
(No Presentation) 

 
FDOT Lake City Operations Center 

710 NW Lake Jeffery Road 
Lake City, FL  32055 

Financial Project ID:  441258-1 Financial Project ID:  446295-1 

Public Participation is sought without regard to race, 

color, sex, age, religion, national origin, disability or 

family status.  Persons who require special accommo-

dations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or 

persons who require translation services (free of 

charge) should contact Tyler Klemm at the number   

provided at least 7 days before the meeting. 

The FDOT project consists of milling 

and resurfacing US 90 (Duval Street) 

from Baya Drive to Llewellyn Avenue, 

updating ADA facilities, and removal 

of portions of the existing on-street 

parking.  Also proposed is the instal-

lation of a signalized pedestrian cross 

walk just east of Golf Club Avenue. 

The Florida Department of Transportation   

invites you to attend a public meeting to     

discuss proposed transportation improvement 

projects. 

For Additional Information: 
Brett Crews, P.E., Project Manager 

1109 S. Marion Avenue 
Lake City, FL  32025 
(386) 961-7464 or 

(800) 749-2967 
Email: 

Brett.crews@dot.state.fl..us 

The FDOT is proposing the installation 

of a roundabout at the intersection of  

US-41 and NW Bascom Norris Drive.   

 Also included with this project is the 

milling & resurfacing project on US- 

41 from US-90 to I-10.  Financial    

Project ID:  436178-1 . 

For Additional Information: 
Tyler Klemm, P.E., Project Manager 

1109 S. Marion Avenue 
Lake City, FL  32025 
(386) 961-7473 or 

(800) 749-2967 
Email: 

Tyler.klemm@dot.state.fl.us 


